
Queen Elizabeth High School 
Ysgol Uwchradd Y Frenhines Elisabeth

9th June 2021   
Dear Parent / Carer   

We have been working closely with the Test, Trace, Protect team and I can confirm that your child is 
able to return to school on Thursday 10th June, 2021. At this time no one has tested positive for 
COVID19 at the school.   
 
If you require any further information regarding COVID-19 and the operation of schools, please visit 
the council website: carmarthenshire.gov.wales/education 

The website includes guidance and advice for parents and pupils, as well as a comprehensive list 
of Frequently Asked Questions which are regularly updated.  In the event of any further positive 
cases, all updates will be published on the council website: newsroom.carmarthenshire.gov.wales   
 
Unfortunately, this process of testing and contact tracing is part of the ‘new normal’, however, where 
schools follow these guidelines carefully, there is no cause for alarm.   
 
Please remember, if you or your child or anyone in your household develops any of the COVID-19 
symptoms, you must all self-isolate (stay at home) and book a test for the individual with the  
symptoms. More information can be found on the council website.   
 
It is important that we all remain vigilant and follow the guidance to prevent the spread of the virus as 
much as we can.   
 
Thank you for your continued support and co-operation. If you have any questions, please do not  
hesitate to get in touch.   

Yours sincerely  
  
Mr D Williams – Headteacher   

Queen Elizabeth High School, Llanstephan Road, Johnstown, Carmarthen, SA31 3NL 
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